
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
There’s a change of schedule!  
 
 
GM8 - M/v ALTAMIRA EXPRESS voy. 21E06 will omit Genova and Livorno  

  
  

Dear Customer,  
  

Due to schedule recovery reason M/v ALTAMIRA EXPRESS voy. 21E06 will omit its call 
at Genova on March 11th and Livorno on March 13th. 
 
Import cargo will be transshipped in Vado Ligure on March 11th to connect with M/v 
LONDON EXPRESS voy. 18E08 which is scheduled to call at:  
 
- Livorno on March 23rd 
- Genova on March 26th 
 
Please contact our local customer service team if you would like to explore options for 
picking up cargo in Vado Ligure. 
 
 
If you should require additional information, please contact our customer service team at 
your location who will be happy to guide you based on your individual situation.  

  
Regards,  

 

Keep in touch 
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